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Second Chance to Tour New Richardson Co Jail 
(KLZA)-- If you were unable to attend the Open House for the new Richardson
County Jail and Law Enforcement Center last Friday, you will have a second
chance.

Sheriff Don Pounds and his staff will host a second Open House at 7 o’clock
Thursday evening. 

Pounds says many people commented they didn’t have a chance to attend and
really wanted to tour the facility so the second open house  has been scheduled.  

The new facility is located on the west edge of Falls City, the site of the former
National Guard Armory.
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